
 

April 8, 2020 

Good Evening,  

I want to provide you with updated information regarding our school closure due to the 
COVID-19 Outbreak.  I hope that this message finds  you all healthy and safe. 

As I indicated on Sunday night, the Ipswich Public Schools are transitioning to a Remote 
Learning Model.  I am proud to announce the launch of a new website for parents and students. 
As we developed this model, we took into consideration the ages of the students, capacity and 
access to technology, feedback from the survey, and an acknowledgement of the current crisis 
situation we are all dealing with.  The Remote Learning Model is designed to engage all 
students in learning, build on previously taught skills, and at the high school level, work toward 
course completion.  

When you click on the link below you will be taken to the Remote Learning Website.  Near the 
top of the page, there is a banner that provides you with a quick tour of the website.  The 
website is very user friendly. The home page defines Remote Learning according to State 
guidelines and then what it means here in Ipswich. Tabs for each school, food service, 
technology and additional resources are easy to see and navigate.  Each tab contains specific 
information and more detailed plans for each level; elementary, middle and high school.  

Here is the website address: 
https://sites.google.com/ipsk12.net/ipswich-public-schools/home?authuser=0 

While all of us wish we were back in our school buildings educating our students, we anticipate 
that this Remote Learning Model will keep students engaged in their learning.  If you have any 
questions or comments, please reach out to me or one of the building principals.  

Dr. Brian J. Blake 

Superintendent of Schools 
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